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Oregon is heading in the wrong direction. America is about freedom, yet continually 

our elected officials that are suppose to be fighting on  behalf of the people who 

elected them are making life harder. The people who are actively taking part need to 

have a voice. Limiting our ability to petition and vote is not American, it's 

totalitarianism or communism. Young people have lost hope and trust in our 

government system and are not involving themselves with government issues. We 

the people, no matter where we are or how many of us are paying attention, need to 

be heard and have a say in what our elected officials are doing with our lives and our 

state. Nothing is as good as it used to be, I'm very against the limits you're trying to 

pass, which will not allow those of us fighting for whats right if there aren't enough of 

us speaking out. That is just Wrong! 


